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Message from member, Linda Kirsch: I am sorry to tell you, my husband, Jim Breithaupt,
passed away on Friday (April 29th). He had been in hospice care for about 6 weeks. He did not
want services but we will celebrate him in some special way at some later time. Please share this
information with our classmates. He truly enjoyed ICL (Editor’s note: Jim was also in the ICL
Wine Club where some of us got to know him a little better. Linda and Jim became members of
ICL in September 2022.)

Mark your calendars! The ICL Spring Luncheon is on May 2nd this year…
Reservations will be taken April 16-25. Watch for details next week.

Reminder! Checks for next academic year are due by the end of this semester:
Please make your check payable to “Willamette ICL” in the amount of $165. Please put your student ID
number (found on your Compass Card) on the check in the 'memo' line. Bring your check to class by the
last day of classes (May 2nd) and give it to Chris Duval or Don Beckman. If you prefer to snail mail the
check, send it to Don Beckman. Thank you! We hope to see everyone return in the fall!
This Week’s Schedule (Check online schedule or ICL Schedule Reports as it is subject to change)
Note: We are not able to log into the Willamette system in order to publish the March schedule at this time.

Hanni Scholar Presentations start this week! Tuesday AND Thursday afternoon this week!
ICL has been awarding cash prizes to 6 Willamette students for their research and ICL presentation since
2014 - with a couple years off due to Covid. An ICL committee accepts the students’ applications and
chooses the finalists. The winning presentations this year will be in the afternoons on April 9, 11, and 16 at
1pm and 2pm (2 presentations on all 3 days). Note that the presentations will be on Tuesday AND
Thursday this week. Click on these links to find out more about The Hanni Student Scholar Award and
see a list of this year’s finalists. Past Hanni Scholar finalists can be found on the ICL website.
Advance Directive and POLST Follow-up (from class on April 4th):

● Advance Directive Forms (Oregon Health Authority): for download in MS Word or PDF format
● Oregon POLST Website
● Understanding POLST Video (YouTube)

Dr. Onishi asks participants to fill out a survey with your feedback. Winnie Pitman, the other presenter,
recommends the movie “Secondhand Lions” about two men who want to ‘go out with their boots on.”

Dates to remember:
● ICL Board Meetings: In April the board meeting was moved from the 2nd Thursday to April 18th at

1:30 PM (after the CC meeting). On Zoom. All members are welcome.
● Curriculum Committee Meetings: 3rd Thursday of each month at 12:00 PM, usually in Kaneko.
● Wine Club: 3rd Monday each month at 4:30 PM. Contact Dave MacMillan for details or to get on the

mailing list.
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https://willamette.edu/community/icl/class-schedules/spring-2024/feb.html
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1OrhNrUAXhabhC6sQg2oejL-oTm2sD9crKQf55-4V8nk/edit?usp=sharing
https://willamette.edu/community/icl/the-hanni-student-scholar-award/index.html
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1WgwxPVwpX-D2GTwDvypuFk3fA-Q1jrHc1GV4D7qNcsY/edit?usp=sharing
https://willamette.edu/community/icl/hanni-scholars-/index.html
https://www.oregon.gov/oha/PH/ABOUT/Pages/ADAC-Forms.aspx
https://oregonpolst.org/
https://youtu.be/vJLQnF6WqEg?si=Oe4dPgpPSEwPrPSQ
https://ohsu.ca1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_bgDcNQMFmuk0xCu
https://www.google.com/search?q=secondhand+lions&oq=secondhand+li&gs_lcrp=EgZjaHJvbWUqDQgAEAAY4wIYsQMYgAQyDQgAEAAY4wIYsQMYgAQyCggBEC4YsQMYgAQyBggCEEUYOTIKCAMQABixAxiABDIKCAQQABixAxiABDIHCAUQABiABDIHCAYQABiABDIHCAcQABiABDIHCAgQABiABDIHCAkQABiABKgCALACAA&sourceid=chrome&ie=UTF-8
https://willametteuniversity.zoom.us/j/92212104940
mailto:dmacmill@willamette.edu
https://willamette.edu/community/icl/more-about-icl/newsletters/index.html

